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    Thursday 22nd February 2018
	Dear Parents,
We have started Term 3 with a KS2 assembly led by Steve and Alison from Western Route Network Rail. Please ask your child/ren what they have learned linked to keeping safe, the yellow line and railway safety.

Years 1, 3, 4 and 5 have had a visit from the explorer dome today! The themes that the children have been learning about inside the dome are: Year 1 and 4 - The Body, Year 3 – Forces, Year 5 – Space. Thank you to the FOS who have subsidised this event by donating £210.

Important school dates:

Tuesday 27th February – Foundation parents ‘Stay and Play’ (2-3pm)

Wednesday 28th February - Year 1 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Thursday 1st March – World book day (children dress up as favourite book character)

Wednesday 7th March - Year 4 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th March –Parents evening for all classes – lists are now up on classroom doors for signing up next to a convenient time.
Wednesday 14th March - Year 3 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Friday 16th March – Non-school uniform – we welcome donations for Environment day (School Council poster to follow)

Wednesday 21st March - Year 5 assembly (parents welcome) – 2.40pm

Friday 23rd March – Sports Relief day and Stockham School Environment day (children can wear sports clothes/red clothing that they do not mind getting dirty as we will be outside painting, planting and completing obstacle courses. A donation to sports relief can be made).

Thursday 29th March – End of term for Easter holidays, school finishes at 12.10pm.
Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Amber and Jessica. Thank you for your help.  


Food Fair!

22nd April 2018, 10am until 4pm at the Loyd Lindsay Rooms, Ardington, OX12 8PS.


Entrance £4.  Children under 10 free.  In aid of the Riding for the Disabled, Abingdon Group.  Tasters available at all stalls.  Come and test your taste buds!

Mothers Day


With Mother's Day approaching, Friends of Stockham have organised a chance for the children to make a small gift for someone special who takes care of them. The cost of this little surprise will be £1 per gift. If your child(ren) would like to make a gift, please hand their money to your child’s class teacher THIS WEEK! The children will complete their activity during golden time next week and their gifts will be ready to bring home in time for Mothering Sunday. All the money raised will be used to support the children of Stockham School. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com
           



CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week we have been turning our castle in to a garden centre. Our new topic is
               spring so the children have been exploring the different signs outside that show a 
               change in the season. In maths we have been learning how to add, the class have
               enjoyed using the numicon and multilinks blocks to help them. 

 Year 1   We have started our new topic called 'Who's afraid of the Big Bad Wolf?' We have 
               read traditional tales with wolves in them and we have listened to Prokofiev's 
               'Peter and the Wolf'. In maths we are working hard to learn our number bonds to 
               10.
 Year 2   We have been reading and reciting non-chronological reports about dragons this

               week.  In maths we have been dividing using grouping and sharing.
 Year 3   This week in Year 3 we have been looking at non-chronological reports, in English.
               In maths, we have started work on the 4 times table. We have explored the
               different ways we can show multiplication with equipment.
 Year 4   Year 4 have begun their new topic this week by looking at earthquakes.  We have 
               also started learning about electricity in science.  In English we are learning about 
               play scripts and we have been working hard in maths to solve division questions.

 Year 5   This week, in English, Year 5 have started our new topic of traditional tales.  In 
               maths we have been learning how to use long multiplication.  We have also
               looked at gravity in science.

 Year 6   This week Year 6 have been exploring circuits in science.  In English we have been writing descriptions and in maths we have started our fractions topic.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  George for his brilliant attitude towards learning. George has worked really hard to
             produce some lovely writing and pictures for our class garden centre this week.
             Ava for trying really hard this week with her independent writing. She wrote a
             lovely story about a king and a princess that she read to the class! 

Year 1  All of Year 1 for a fantastic start to the new term - and for not being too
             disappointed when our swimming lesson was cancelled this week!

Year 2  All of Year 2 for an amazing class assembly.  You were all brilliant and I am so 

             proud of you!
Year 3  Luke for great perseverance in his writing and fantastic listening skills on the 
             carpet. Sophia for brilliant listening on the carpet and lovely ideas in history. 

Year 4  Jax for great division work using remainders.  Ella for explaining clearly her maths
             thinking.

Year 5  Lexi for fantastic understanding of gravity.  Izzy for excellent story stepping in

             English.
Year 6  Jake C for always being really positive and an excellent friend.  Amber for always

             being determined and aiming to do her very best.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 1 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 6!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










